
 
 

 

 

  
 
Clara Kerr 
Planning Services Manager (Policy)   
Huntingdonshire District Council 
 
 

 

 

Our Ref: PINS/H0520/429/9 

Date: 12 October 2018 
 

 
Dear Ms Kerr, 
 
Examination of the Huntingdonshire Local Plan 

 
1. Following the hearings which ended on 27 September 2018 and having taken account 

of additional information provided since then, I can now confirm the way forward for 
the examination. 
 

2. I have concluded that the Council has complied with the duty to co-operate in the 
preparation of the Local Plan.  I can confirm that whilst I consider the submitted Local 
Plan not to be sound, it can be made sound by main modifications.  
 

3. I will liaise with you via the Programme Officer to facilitate the production of a 
schedule of main modifications which will need to be subject to full public consultation 
and Sustainability Appraisal in due course.  You may also wish to consider whether a 
Habitats Regulations Assessment would be appropriate. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Kevin Ward 
INSPECTOR  


